

## JUN 1 9 2015

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley Chairman Committee on the Judiciary United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Grassley:

Thank you for your April 24, 2015 letter. The Secretary asked that I respond on his behalf.

I appreciate the opportunity to respond to your concerns about the administration of the E-2 treaty investor visa program. Detailed responses to your questions are enclosed.

Should you require any additional assistance, please have your staff contact the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Office of Legislative Affairs at (202) 272-1940.

Respectfully,

León Rodríguez Director

Enclosure